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I understand there is controversy regarding the new development we have been hearing about.

I and others | have spoken to to thought it to be good for the area. No one | spoke with had any negative points
High rise buildings are the norm in Sydney and | can’t believe an iconic building in Pyrmont would take away
from the area as a whole, or lead to an over run of high rises. | do understand this will directly impact some
close neighbours who may be against the idea but overall more will benefit.

Pyrmont is a special place adjacent to the CBD with a good accomodation and recreational position for tourists,
near to but out of the business district, views of the harbour and central to the casino, darling harbour, the fish
market and good transport

Please consider my opinion

Sandra Woods





